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Club Meetings: 

Weekly on Tuesdays, 6.00pm for 6.30pm at various Southern Highlands venues.  (See below) 
Meeting apologies by Sunday for the following Tuesday.  Please text Trevor Fair. 

 
Date Meeting Venues Speaker/ Topic Journalist 
06 Jun Bowral Bowling Club Member Story/Lynton Kettle Will Eddowes 
13 Jun Annesley Trivia Night Tim Boland 
20 Jun Bowral Bowling Club David Marshal/Ruby’s House for Youth Ian Langford 
27 Jun Annesley Changeover Dinner Tim Boland 
 
Venue: Imperial Hotel Pizza Room 
 
With the high numbers of members attending the 
Rotary International Convention in Melbourne it 
was decided that there would be too few attendees 
for Kookabar to cater for, and that a pizza evening 
at the Imperial Hotel was arranged for those still 
around.  Well, we were wrong about the numbers! 

A total of 23 diners met on a cold and dark Tuesday 
to consume Italian cuisine at the Imperial Hotel. 

Guests/honorary members and partners included: 

Allison Bowland, Bev Donges’, Robyn Liberale, 
Stephanie Robinson, Brian Elliott, Ray Coulton, 
Mary Crammond, and Graham Castle. 

We are still not sure how Tim, - although he ordered 
his gluten free pizza last, - was served first (for a 
change)! 

Rod did an amazing job collecting funds and keeping 
the food flowing for all concerned. 
 
It was fortunate Rotary decided to patronise the 
Imperial as there was only a few other diners. We 
enhanced the atmosphere with friendly chatter and 
the occasional singing from our Italian member. 

 

 

Thank you for all, I am sure everyone enjoyed the 
relaxed evening amongst friends and colleagues. 

 

 



  
 

 
In the meantime, President Leigh tells us that 
he is well on the way to recovery from his 
surgery and will be back for our next meeting 
when Lynton will be our ‘Member Story’ 
speaker at the Bowral Bowling Club. 
 
Repeated here are notices from last week, 
some of which require urgent member action if 
you have not done so already. 
 

Changeover Dinner 27th June at Annesley.  
Please confirm attendance and guests to 
Trevor ASAP. 

 
Council of Resolution – Club vote. 
 Members were emailed a proposal 
from RC of Canberra Burley Griffin 
regarding a resolution to support the 
prohibition of nuclear weapons. All 
clubs in the District are required to vote. 
President Leigh would appreciate input 
to assist in developing our Club’s 
position. 

 
Rotarian of the Year 
Nominations to Brian Pattinson please. 

 
Firewood Sales.   
Please pass the word on to your friends and 
associates that we have the best and 
cheapest firewood in the Highlands with all 
monies raised going to Rotary programs. 
Just call the “Firewood # “  0493 147 790  
and leave a message. “The Firewood” will 
call back! 
 
Charity Dinner 2024.   
Leigh is calling for volunteers to serve on 
the committee. 
 

With the pizzas consumed and the wine bottles empty, 
the “meeting” closed.  A good time was had by all! 
 
 

 

 


